
 

To: Montgomery College Community 

From: Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President 

Subject: CARES, Student Flu Shots, Policing (Update #97) 

Date: October 14, 2020 

Good afternoon. 
  
Some good news for students: the second round of CARES funding is set to go out this 
week. More than 1,100 MC students have qualified and more than $1.1 million is being 
distributed. There is still time for students to apply if they have not already. If you have not 
received a check you were expecting, please make sure your address is up to date in the 
MC system. 
  
Also available next week will be free flu shots for students: the Student Health and 
Wellness Center for Success (SHaW) will provide students with free flu shots, 
administered by Adventist Healthcare, on October 19 at the Rockville and Takoma 
Park/Silver Spring campuses. As we work hard to protect ourselves this season, influenza 
is a continuing risk. Interested students must sign up to receive them so that we can 
properly plan for socially distanced distribution. 
  
Don’t forget that Police Chief Marcus Jones will join me for the first Presidential Dialogue 
Series event next week on racial justice through policing. Please submit your questions for 
the Chief before Friday October 16 at PresidentialDialogue@montgomerycollege.edu. 
  
Have a safe and healthy week. 

 

https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/cares-act/federal-cares-emergency-assistance-request.html
http://bit.ly/MCFLUCLINIC
https://insidemc.montgomerycollege.edu/details.php?id=99329&title=Presidential_Dialogue:_Join_Dr._Pollard_and_MCPD_Chief_Marcus_Jones_for_a_Conversation,_Oct._21
https://insidemc.montgomerycollege.edu/details.php?id=99329&title=Presidential_Dialogue:_Join_Dr._Pollard_and_MCPD_Chief_Marcus_Jones_for_a_Conversation,_Oct._21
mailto:PresidentialDialogue@montgomerycollege.edu

